
 

Strong KCCS Presence at 2015 Kerrisdale Carnival 

Hundreds of Carnival spectators and shoppers stopped by the Kerrisdale Community Centre Society 

(KCCS) booth in front of the CIBC Bank on West 41st Avenue and Vine Street during the 2015 Kerrisdale 

Carnival Day on April 25.  The annual Parade and Celebration was organized by the Kerrisdale Business   

Association. 

The KCCS booth was decorated with colourful balloons and a banner showcasing Kerrisdale Community 

Centre’s having been voted the Best Community Centre in Vancouver in 2015 by readers of the Vancouver 

Courier. 

Society President Kathleen and members of the Board were on hand exchanging greetings with residents, 

answering inquires on the Community Centre’s programs and services, and offering cupcakes, buttons and 

other attractive souvenirs.  Among the VIPs who dropped by to show support were Vancouver Park Board 

Commissioners John Coupar, Sarah Kirby-Yung and Casey Crawford.  

It is estimated that over a thousand pieces of information items on the Centre was distributed on the day 

to those who expressed interest. 

KCCS wishes to thank Board Member and Secretary, David Eaton and his team for organizing the Society’s 

very successful participation. 


